
Mission Statement:  The mission of Dorchester School District Four is to develop life - long learners who will have a positive impact 
on our global world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

     

  
Technology Help 

 

If you are experiencing technology issues with your 

child’s device, please contact the school as soon as 

the issue occurs.  You may also reach out to a DD4 

technician at 843-563-5906. 

 

 

 

 

               

 

Don’t forget to like us on 

Facebook for up to date 

information. 
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Virtual Learning 

 
This is a reminder that DD4 will temporarily 
transition to virtual learning on Tuesday, 
September 7, 2021.  Your child will participate in 
live, remote instruction delivered by your child’s 
teacher(s).   

 
Please join us on Thursday, September 16th at 6:00 p.m. 

for our virtual Annual Title One Night and Open House.  

You will learn more about Title One and how our Title One 

funds are spent.  You also get to learn more about what 

your child will be learning this year and classroom 

procedures.  The Zoom link will be sent out during the 

week of Open House. 

 

Dear Harleyville Elementary Families, 

 

Welcome back to our returning families and a special 

welcome to our many new families!  My name is Chaquilla 

Green and I am honored to serve as the principal of 

Harleyville Elementary School.   

 

Even though we are temporarily changing our instructional 

delivery, we are on the pathway to a wonderful and 

successful school year.  I want to acknowledge the incredible 

work our teachers and staff have done to get us to this point. 

Their willingness to work in these uncertain times and 

provide meaningful learning opportunities for students is 

greatly appreciated.  

 

Finally, I want to say thank you to all our families for the 

never ending support you give us. You make such a 

difference in our ability to succeed at Harleyville Elementary.  

Remember, together we will make this a school year of 

growth and achievement for all children.  As the year 

continues, please reach out to me if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

 

Mrs. Chaquilla Green, Principal 

 
                               


